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********* MDHMA Officers 2018-2019******** 
President Billy Meyer   573-375-0134 
VP Robyn Holtgrewe 314-803-8969 
Secretary/Treasurer Karen Redeker 314-409-1069   
*********MDHMA Directors **************** 
Joseph Carter, Marshall 660-886-8527 
Neal DeVasher, Warrensburg 660-909-4738 
Art Holtgrewe, Sullivan 314-803-8968 
Hope Redeker, Catawissa 636-458-6440 
Jim Sheehy, Stark City 417-472-3163 
Bobby Wright, Marceline 660-226-5698 
****************************************** 
Note from our President: 
 
Well here it is that time again. We have not had a real 
exciting fall so far. We will have to see what winter 
brings but we have looked at some nice lights and 
live nativities. I have sure been 
enjoying this nice weather along with 
dryer times. I was really getting tired 
of wading around in the mud. 
Please remember the annual meeting 
February 16 2019 at Cunningham 
barn in Columbia, MO.                                              
Please remember the reason for season our Lord’s 
Birthday. Have a very Merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year. May God be with you throughout the 
Holiday season. 
Also please continue to pray for all those still 
fighting the fight. 
So in the meantime keep a tight line in the spirit of 
team work. 
                                         THE Meyer Family  
 
Note from our Vice President: 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 
Hope everyone found what they wanted from Santa 
under the tree!  Life has been it's usual hectic self for 
us recently.  But looking back, we have had a very 
blessed year with lots of pony time and plenty of 
blessings.  We hope that 2019 will give us another 
great plowing season with lots of good memories 
with friends.  We are looking forward to Sadie's baby 
mid- February and I am sure that she is also looking 
forward to being back in the herd and back to work 

next spring!  Please keep all the members in your 
prayers that are struggling with health issues.   
We hope to see you all at the annual meeting. 
 
Art, Robyn, Shelby & Wyatt Holtgrewe 
 
Note from our Secretary/Treasurer: 
 
Attention Mule Members:  
I was contacted by a teacher in Thailand (he grew up 
in St. Joseph and used to live in Columbia, Missouri) 
and is trying to find information about the history of 
farming/traveling with livestock here in the 
states.  He is teaching his students about westward 
expansion.  Some of his questions include:  

 1. Was food brought along for the 
livestock or did they forage along 
the journey west to California? 
 2. Is it more likely that they used 
mules, oxen, or horses for the trip? 
 3. How many miles could they 
travel in one day?  

 4. What were the conditions like for the people?  For 
the livestock? 
 5. How would a water buffalo (the Thailand students 
are familiar with these) that might make the journey 
compare to how mules would fare on the journey? 
 
Thank you in advance for any advice/help you can 
provide.  His name is David Meyer and he said that 
he is not able to find any decent, factual information 
on Google over in Thailand. 
 
Email answers to  handyandy2222@gmail.com 

I can't wait to see you all in February at the meeting! 
 

Thank you, 
 

Karen Redeker, Secretary/Treasurer MDHMA 
928 Sommerset Drive, Troy, MO 63379    

314.409.1069 
MDHMA2018@gmail.com  (best method of contact) 

 

 
 

Annual Meeting  

February  16 th 
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MDHMA Mtg Minutes 
November 17, 2018 

Meeting called to order by Billy Meyer at 10:05 AM 
with 15 members present. 
The meeting minutes from the previous meeting 
were read.  Motion to accept was made by Terri 
DeVasher and seconded by Mila Cunningham.  
Minutes approved. 
Treasurer’s Report showed an ending balance of 
$1,871.98.  Since the last treasurer’s report, we paid 
our annual Insurance premium, biannual listing with 
the Secretary of State, postage, banking account and 
printing fees.  In addition, we collected dues from 
some of our members that renewed.  Motion to 
accept was made by Hope Redeker and seconded by 
Genny Wright.  Report approved. 
Old Business: 
Scott Moorehouse’s plowing went well, per Neal 
DeVasher’s report.  
Neal DeVasher gave a Director’s Report about the 
World Percheron Congress.  He thought it was a 
great experience with only minor issues over the 
week.  
Bobby Wright wanted to thank all those that helped 
him during the World Percheron Congress. 
Jim Sheehy announced that the Belgian Congress 
will be in Canada in 2020. 
New Business: 
     Our Next Meeting will be: Saturday,  
February 16, 2019 at Mila Cunningham’s barn. 
     Neal volunteered Dusty or himself to cook the 
meat for the meeting. 
     Please bring a side dish to share at the meeting. 
    The Vice President’s office will be up for 
nomination/re-election this year.  Nominations are 
welcome and encouraged. 
The Linch Pin Award was decided upon…and the 
winner will be announced at the meeting 
Please bring a donation item to the meeting and send 
a “sneak peek” picture to us to post on the MDHMA 
Facebook page for members to preview. 
T-Shirts and Hats are $10 each, while supplies last. 
Jim Sheehy made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  
Bobby Wright seconded.  Meeting was adjourned at 
10:50 AM.  
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Hello from your Youth Representatives: 
 
Hello from your youth representative Shelby:)  
I hope everyone has been having a good winter. I've 
been somewhat busy mostly with school and chores. 
I was able to attend National FFA Convention in 
October, and was able to look into some colleges and 
hang out with friends. I also had the opportunity to 
go to districts and while I didn't place, I did learn 
what I can improve on for my next speech. (My topic 
was equine growth in Missouri). Towards the middle 
of November, I got my chapter degree at our chapter 
banquet. :)  We had a good Christmas with the family 
this year. We shot guns, ate dinner, and then had a 
wagon ride. After Thanksgiving, we got a new 
puppy, Tiny, so that bubba will have a friend to play 
with. We were able to get Sadie moved into the barn 
stall and Norman, my calf, got kicked out into the 
stall behind the hay. However, Sadie doesn't do so 
well in a stall all day, so we got the front pasture set 
up to turn her out during the day with Bell and 
Norman. I hope that everyone is able to have a good 
Christmas with good company. :)                        

 Your Youth Representative, 
                                 Shelby Holtgrewe 

  

2018 MDHMA Annual Meeting  
February 16, 2019 10:00 am 

at Cunningham Barn, Columbia, MO. 
Everyone Welcome! 

Directions: www.missourdrafthorse.com 
 
Greetings from Bobby & Genny Wright: 
 

Here it is less than 2 days before Newsletter deadline. 
It’s been a busy day, but tomorrow will be also, so 
I’d better get this done. 
We finally got rested up from our week in Des 
Moines. Bobby and Mike were all ready to go to 
Dave Eichmann’s Plowing, but the weather just 
didn’t cooperate. We decided not to go to Lawrence 
to the Old-Fashioned Christmas Parade because all 
the forecasters were calling for rain. Lee and Kirsten 
and their 3 little girls went and participated, but they 
did say it was quite wet! Hopefully, next year will be 
nicer. 

We got the sad news that Bill Petty passed away. He 
had been living at the Veteran’s Home in Cameron 
for quite some time. We did go visit a few times, but 
now wish we had gone more often. We went to the 
funeral in Braymer and got to see Jack & Virginia 
Hollon and Jerry Drew. Bill was in his overalls and 
they had his jungle helmet on display. I don’t think I 
ever saw him without it when he was still active. 
I don’t know much else. We are getting ready for the 
Bocke Christmas at our house. I am so thankful I 
know a young woman who is willing to do all the 
cooking and even bring it to our house. It helps her 
out and makes my day so much more enjoyable! 
Bobby and I wish everyone a joyous Christmas and 
a very happy 2019! 
Hope to see everybody in February at the Annual 
Meeting! We have a granddaughter coming home 
sometime that month from Georgia. We hope it will 
be an early week! 

May God bless us everyone! 
Bobby & Genny Wright 

 

Bristle Ridge Percheron 

As we come to a close in 2018, we have celebrated 
both greatness & sadness in the passing of our friends 
& family.  Always remember they are always in our 
hearts with everything we have shared but never 
forgotten.  Our memories live on to make us all 
stronger. 
 
It's a "Great life Charlie Brown" as most of us do not 
like the cold, wet & windy weather, we know that it 
nourishes & hydrates the ground, fills the ponds for 
our livestock & conditions the ground for our 
plowing events.  
 
Our friends on the East coast however think the 
conditioning should stop now. They are definitely 
out of the drought. Gary Kisamore said over 70" of 
rain so far this year. Mother nature is a little extreme. 
She could have moved it to the West coast & put out 
those devastating fires. 
 
Lastly - Terri & I wish to thank you ALL for the 
calls, cards, prayers, words of wisdom, gentle hugs 
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& zaps.  If you see an orange glow in the sky, you 
know the radiation is working it's magic. 
 
This past year has come & almost to an end with not 
much plowing under my belt but hoping my shoulder 
will get to healing soon. I have a lot to do around 
here. I get a lot done in my sleep & when I wake up 
my shoulder hurts like the dickens but when I look 
out or go to feed, reality sets in.  Guess that’s what 
they mean by don't take your problems to bed! 
 
In 2019, we will not only ring in the New Year with 
open arms but hope it brings with it safe travels to 
each & everyone. 
 
Our goal is to see your smiling faces along the trail, 
furrows or sales. 
 
I'm blessed to have each of you in our MDHMA 
family & hope to see you February 16, 2019 for the 
Annual Meeting. 
 

Bristle Ridge Percherons 
Neal & Terri DeVasher 

 

Greetings from Illinois BC’s Belgians: 
 
After spending an exciting time at the World 
Percheron Congress we headed for Kalona, Iowa for 
the horse sale.  As always, they had a large amount 
of plunder to sell as well as a lot of tack and harness. 
The horse sale went very well as colts are still 
bringing good money.  

When arriving home, I had tons of laundry to do and 
spent several hours getting it done. Haircuts and a 
lawyer appointment as well as more laundry took up 
most of Wednesday. Thursday, we readied ourselves 
for a trip to Arthur as the Amish Heritage Center was 
having a fall gathering and we were invited to come 
and plow.  Left early Friday am to head for Arthur 
and to plow, the weather was a little chilly and 
overcast and the spectators were rather slim. That 
evening they had a wiener roast and a wonderful 
bonfire that helped keep us all warm.  Hayrides were 

given with plenty of riders.  Saturday the sun came 
out but so did the wind. It made plowing a little 
difficult but all went well and they had a large crowd 
of spectators.  They shucked, shelled and ground 
corn, made apple butter and cider as well as games 
for the kids. All of the field events were with horses 
and antique equipment. On November 1st our 
youngest son and family moved in as they wait for 
their new house.  Things are rather busy with two 
active children, three cats and a dog but we all are 
managing.   

On November 29th we headed to the Belgian 
Association’s annual meeting which was held in 
Berlin Ohio, in the heart of Amish country. On 
Friday at 8 am, we took a tour of area farms where 
some of the best Belgian horses are raised. We saw 
everything from show horses to pulling breed horses. 
Also, we visited spectacular barns with stalls that 
were huge. That evening was the dinner and meeting 
at which time they honored many of the members as 
well as the youth that participate in the youth classes 
at state fairs.  Keith Woodbury was inducted into the 
Belgian Hall of Fame, his life history of raising 
Belgian draft horses was shared. Many accolades 
were bestowed upon him for his skill as a trainer and 
breeder of horses. 

On Saturday, we toured the countryside and visited 
many towns, the weather was rather gloomy but we 
enjoyed seeing so many beautiful homes and quaint 
towns. This included a little shopping at Lehmann’s 
and several other shops. Up early Sunday morning to 
meet Jack and Dianna Phillips’ granddaughter 
Morgan for breakfast. We had a wonderful visit with 
her before heading for IL. 

Please remember our deployed soldiers this holiday 
season as they are away from family and friends. 
Hope all had a wonderful holiday.  

Bill and Celia Edwards. BC’s Belgians. 
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From Witness Tree Land & Livestock--- 
   
Where, oh where did this year go? Hard to 
believe we are at the end of it already, and still 
no visit from Publisher's Clearing House, 
sigh..… Hope springs eternal, does it not? 
We are well on the way to having a record mud 
crop, but prices just aren't what they should be, 
so I guess we'll stockpile it and wait for demand 
to go up. No, I haven't been into the Wassail yet, 
but give me a little more time and a flimsy 
excuse, and I'm there. 
  
Just found out that my favorite hardware store 
is closing down, and I am really bumming. 
Honold Hardware in Beaufort has been around 
since 1917, and is one of the last of the truly old 
time "has everything" places. And I mean 
everything. Parts for antique and vintage tools, 
equipment, household, farm, just a real treasure 
trove of things you can't find anywhere else, as 
well as some of the more "modern" items of 
other hardware stores. This place oozes 
character and I love it dearly, so I am really 
hoping someone will buy it who sees  
it for the irreplaceable gem that it is, and keeps 
it intact, right down to the old screen door 
through which you enter.  
  
We lost our spotted draft mule Tommy on Dec. 
1st, and it was a real blow, as it was totally 
unexpected. Aside from slowing down just a bit, 
he was happy, healthy, and as steady as a rock. I 
found him in the pasture early that morning, 
and it looked like he just laid down and went to 
sleep. He was 26, a total sweetheart, broke to 
ride English and Western, and broke to drive. 
We also used him to power the sorghum press 
during the event some years. It sure is quiet 
around here now without his reliable morning 
"song" of greeting. Really miss him. 
  
If you've been able to read this far without 
scratching your head, it means that I have 
caught all the mistakes in this article before it 
went to Mila. The keyboard on my laptop has 
decided to make several letters and numbers, as 

well as the hyphen sign and parentheses, 
inoperable, so I have a second keyboard plugged 
into the USB drive, and lucky me, there are 
several letters, numbers, etc. on it that are ALSO 
not working, but between the two, I am able to 
piece together the exhilarating content you are 
now enjoying! That is also why my newsletter 
contribution is going to be a little on the short 
side this time. 
  
Looking forward, as always, to the upcoming 
annual meeting and seeing & visiting with 
everyone.  
  
And now on that note, and before something 
else starts falling apart, we would like to wish 
you and your families the most blessed of 
holidays and the best life has to offer in the New 
Year. From our barn to yours, peace and joy! 

Gail and Dennis 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dolly takes the furrow 
while Rita walks the 
ridge taking Rod 
Malchow to 1st place in 
the Sulky Plowing event 
at the 2018 World 
Percheron Congress. 
 
Won by Rod Malchow!  
 
Sponsored by MDHMA. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES !!!!!! 
 
To our teamsters & families who have/had a birthday 
in December & January we hope your day is truly a 
special one to remember. 
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MDHMA has a large selection of assorted color & 
size T-shirts for sale. Contact Robyn Holtgrewe for 
inquiries or orders. 
 
***REMEMBER*** If you have items for sale or 
looking for an item we post for free. 
 
If you wish to share something in the newsletter 
please feel free to email to 
milamari55@mac.com,  or 
teresadevasher@yahoo.com 
 
On The Mend... To All of Our Members & families 
who have been on our prayer list, "Keep Up the Good 
Work".  We tighten our lines for our members & 
families who need extra prayers in the healing 
process.  
 
From Our Kitchen to Yours: 
. 
Butterfinger Bars 
1/2 cup dark corn syrup 
2/3 cup butter, melted 
1 cup brown sugar 
1 tsp vanilla 
1/4 tsp salt 
4 cups oats 
1/2 cup peanut butter 
6 oz chocolate chips 
 
Lightly grease a 9" X 12" pan. Mix all ingredients, 
except peanut butter & chocolate chips.  Pour 
mixture into the pan, a bake for 15 minutes.  Allow 
time to cool, & carefully cut into 3" X 1" bars. 
 
Melt peanut butter & chocolate chips together on 
low heat, stirring frequently.  Spread onto cooled 
bars. 
 
Makes 4 dozen  
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2019 MISSOURI DRAFT HORSE & MULE ASSOCIATION 
EVENTS CALENDAR 
Compiled by Robyn Holtgrewe (314) 803-8969  
 Robyn1030@gmail.com  
Circumstances could change dates, times and/or places 
Some dates are based on last year’s so please call or check websites 
Pro Horse Pulls Joe Miller 573-682-0048 Ray Smith 573-682-4608 
Newsletter articles are due 20th of Feb, April, June, August, Oct. and 
Dec. 
  
For more listings around America 
www.missourdrafthorse.com  Events Calendar WORK! 
 
January/February 
Mon Feb 4, 2019 Kalona Sales Barn, Work Horse 
Sale 121 9th Street – Kalona, IA 52247 Sales Barn 
Office: 319-656-2222 Fax 319-656-
2232    ksbauc@kalonasalesbarn.com http: 
//kalonasalesbarn.com/draft-horses-carriages-antiques/  
 
Fri Feb 8, 2019 Show-Me Draft & Driving Horse 
Sale Barnett, MO 573-378-4335  
 
Sat Feb 16, 2019 MDMHA Annual meeting and 
Fundraising Auction 10 am Cunningham Barn 
Columbia, MO 
 
Wed Feb 20, 2019 MDHMA newsletter due date. Send 
to Milamari55@mac.com 
 
Wed-Fri Feb 20-22, 2019 Mid-America Draft Horse 
Sale (Gordyville) 650 E County Road 400 N. Gifford, IL 
(217) 268-3444 https://www.facebook.com/Mid-
America-Draft-Horse-Sale- 454848268029355/ for 
catalog: Vernon Yoder at 650 E C R 400 N Arcola 
Illinois 61910. Any questions call Vernon Yoder at 217 
268 3444  
 
Sat Feb 23, 2019 IL Teamster Dinner Noon Yoder’s 
Kitchen, 1195 E. Columbia St. Arthur, IL 61911  
 
March 
Wed-Sat Mar 6-9, 2019 Boone Co. Draft Horse and 
Mule Spring Sale MO State Fairgrounds in Sedalia, MO 
Joe & Ruthy Raber 719-431-3137 Lonnie & Vonda 
Miller 260-350-4637 
www.boonecountydrafthorseandmules.com  
 
Tue-Fri Mar 26-29, 2019 WAVERLY MIDWEST 
HORSE SALE 2212 5th Avenue NW Waverly, IA 
50677 WaverlyHorseSale@waverlysales.com FAX - 

319-352-5642 PO Box 355, Waverly, IA 50677 
http://www.waverlysales.com/Horse-sale-info.html 
 
April 
Sat-Sun Apr 6-7, 2019 Spud’s Memorial 
Plowing Greenview, IL Tom Eldridge 20510 Hornback 
St Greenview, Il 62642217-381-5735 Jim Buzzard 217-
821-5930  
 
Sat-Sun Apr 13-14, 2019 Hanger Kafe Plowing 3103 
Lawrence 1070, Miller, MO 65707: Dana Erickson 417-
827-1194 
 
Mon-Tues Apr 15-16, 2019 Kalona Sales Barn, Spring 
Draft Horse & Carriage Sale 121 9th Street – Kalona, IA 
52247 Sales Barn Office: 319-656-2222Sales Barn Fax: 
319-656-2232 ksbauc@kalonasalesbarn.com 
http://kalonasalesbarn.com/draft-horses-carriages-
antiques/ 
 
Fri-Sat Apr 19-20, 2019 Rich Hill Auction Rich Hill, 
MO Rich Hill, MO 913-285-0076 
http://www.wendtauction.com/  
 
Sat Apr 20 2019 MDHMA newsletter due date. Send to 
Milamari55@mac.com 
 
Fri-Sat Apr 26-27, 2019 Baumli’s Draft Horse & 
Mule 22783 US Hwy. 71 Maryville, MO 64468  United 
Producers Sale Barn 22783 US Hwy. 71 Maryville, 
MO 64468 Richard Baumli (660) 652-4454 Home(660) 
582-9891 or rdbaumli@gmail.com 
http://www.maryvillehorsesale.com/resources.html  
 
Sat Apr 27, 2019 MU CAFNR Horse Plow Columbia, 
MO David White 573-819-8998 College of Agriculture, 
Food and Natural Resources (CAFNR) 2-64 Agriculture 
Building Columbia, MO 65211 reinbottt@missouri.edu 
573-882-4450  
 
May 
Fri-Sun May 3-5, 2019 Neal’s Plowing Warrensburg, 
MO Neal DeVasher 660-909-4738  
 
June 
Sat Jun 8, 2019 DRAFT HORSE MOW DAY Hamilton, 
MO 64644.  An annual event, formally hosted at the 
Bruce Adams farm. Contact Bruce Adams at 816-294-
1230. Camping and accommodations contact Cathy 
Youtsey 816-284-1654.  
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http://northwestmissouristeamandgas.com/ 
 
Sat-Sun Jun 8-9, 2019 Heritage Days Draft Horse, 
Haflinger/Show Pony, & Mini Show Martinsville 
Fairgrounds, 620 S. York Street, Martinsville, IL 
Martinsville Fairgrounds, Pull on Friday Plow on 
Saturday Contact: Bill (217-276-4036) or Judy Crouch 
(217-932-2991). Chairman contact: Brenda Littlejohn 
(217-232-3232)  
 
Thu Jun 20, 2019 MDHMA newsletter due date. Send to 
Milamari55@mac.com 
 
July 
Wed-Thu Jul 3-4, 2019 Spring Hill School Consignment 
Auction Jamesport MO 64648 
660-605-0084  
  
Thu-Sun Jul 4-7, 2019 MARK TWAIN OLD 
THRESHERS REUNION Fairgrounds Paris, MO 
Angela Fields 573-721-5705 Draft Horse Pull Saturday 
8 5:00 P.M. Joe Miller 573-682-0048 
http://www.marktwainoldthreshers.com/  
  
Sat Jul 6, 2019 Threshermen Plowing Penfield, IL 
Penfield, IL Contact Jim Buzzard 217-821-5930  
  
Sat Jul 20, 2019 Threshermen Plowing Bible Grove, IL 
Jim Buzzard 217-821-5930 
  
Sat-Fri Jul 20-26, 2019 Ozark Empire Fairgrounds, 3001 
N Grant Ave, Springfield, MO 65803 417-833-2660 
https://www.ozarkempirefair. com/events  
  
Fri Jul 26, 2019 Old Time Flywheel Reunion Horse 
Pull Macon County Fairgrounds: Macon, MO Pro Horse 
Pull 8:00 pm, Joe Miller 573- 682-0048 Ray Smith 573-
682-4608  
  
Sat Jul 27, 2019 Threshermen Plowing Greenville, IL 
Greenville, IL Contact Jim Buzzard 217-821-5930  
  
August 
 Sat Aug 3, 2019 Lathrop Mule Show Lathrop Antique 
Show Grounds, 2488 S.E. Hwy. 33, Lathrop Mo. 64465 
816-528-3000 during show www.lathropantique.com  
  
Mon Aug 5, 2019 Kalona Sales Barn, August Work 
Horse Sale 121 9th Street – Kalona, IA 52247 Sales 
Barn Office: 319-656-2222 Sales Barn Fax:   319-

2232    ksbauc@kalonasalesbarn.com       
www.kalonasalesbarn.com/draft-horses-carriages-
antiques/ 
  
Fri-Sun Aug 9-11,2019 Albert City, IA Threshermen 
Show 5015 210th Ave, Albert City, IA 50510 Phone & 
Fax (712) 843-2076 info@albertcitythreshermen.com 
http://www. albertcitythreshermen.com/  
  
Sat-Sun Aug 10-11, 2019 Threshermen Plowing  
Altamont, Il Contact Jim Buzzard 217-821-5930  
  
Sun-Mon Aug 11-12, 2019 Illinois State Fair, 801 E 
Sangamon Ave, Springfield, IL 62702 
www.agr.state.il.us  
  
Thu-Sun Aug 15-18, 2019 IOWA STATE FAIR Draft 
Horse Show Des Moines, IA www.iowastatefair.org  
  
Sat Aug 17, 2019 Threshermen Plowing Pinckneyville, 
IL Pinckneyville, IL Contact Jim Buzzard 217-821-
5930  
 
Tue Aug 20, 2019 MDHMA newsletter due date. Send 
to Milamari55@mac.com 
 
Wed-Sun Aug 21-25, 2019 Missouri State Fair Draft 
Horse Show Missouri State Fair Grounds, MO-135, 
Sedalia Missouri Wednesday horse pull Joe Miller 573-
682-0048 5:00 Mathewson Center Thursday Exhibitor's 
Dinner Provided by MDHMA Friday - Sunday 
Mathewson Center www.mostatefair.com  
 
Fri-Mon Aug 29 – Sep 2, 2019 Old Thresher’s Mt. 
Pleasant, IA 319-385-8937     
http://www.oldthreshers.com/ 
 
September 
Wed-Sat Sep 4 – 7, 2019 Boone Co. Draft Horse and 
Mule Sale Missouri State Fairgrounds in Sedalia, MO 
Joe & Ruthy Raber | 719-431-3137 Lonnie & Vonda 
Miller 260-350-4637 
boonecountydrafthorseandmules.com/schedule/ 
 
Thu-Sun Sep 5-8, 2019 Missouri River Valley Steam 
Show Boonville, MO Neal Devasher 660-909-4738 
www.mrvsea.com/  
 
Thu-Sun Sep 12 – 15, 2019 Northeast Missouri Old 
Threshers Shelbina, MO Jim Peters 660-291-9596 Fri 
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Farm Draft Horse Pull Charlie Kane 660-346-
6366www.nemooldthreshers.com 
 
Sat Sep 14,2019 Kansas State Fair Draft Horse show 
Hutchinson, KS www.kansasstatefair.com/ 
 
Sat Sep 14, 2019 Threshermen Plowing Highland, IL 
62249Contact Jim Buzzard 217-821-5930 
 
Thu-Sun Sep 12–15, 2019 Northeast Missouri Old 
Threshers Shelbina, MO Jim Peters 660-291-9596  Fri 
Farm Draft Horse Pull Charlie Kane660-346-6366 
www.nemooldthreshers.com 
 
Fri-Sat Sep 27 – 28, 2019 Baumli’s Draft Horse & Mule 
Auction 22783 US Hwy. 71 Maryville, MO 64468 
Contact Richard Baumli( 660) 652-4454 Home (660) 
582-9891 rdbaumli@gmail.com 
www.maryvillehorsesale.com/resources.html 
 
Saturday, Sep 28, 2019 East Perry Community Fair 
Altenburg, MO Steve Mangels573-270-9630 
www.eastperryfair.com/ 
 
October 
Sat-Sun Oct 5 – 6, 2019 Mid-Mo Horse, Mule & Ox 
Farming Days Gerald, MO 63037 
WitnessTree Land and Livestock Gail Cross and Dennis 
Sahm Gerald, Missouri 573-764-2629 FACEBOOK 
 
Mon-Tues Oct 14 – 15, 2019 Kalona Sales Barn, Fall 
Draft Horse & Carriage Sale 
121 9th Street – Kalona, IA 52247 Sales Barn Office: 
319-656-2222 Sales Barn Fax: 319-656-2232 
ksbauc@kalonasalesbarn.com 121 9th Street – Kalona, 
IA 52247 
kalonasalesbarn.com 
 
Fri-Sun Oct 11-13, 2019 Living History Festival Show 
Lathrop, MO 816-528-3000 during show  
  
Mon-Tue Oct 14-15, 2019 Kalona Sales Barn, Fall Draft 
Horse & Carriage Sale 121 9th Street Kalona, IA 52247 
Sales Barn Office: 319-656-2222 Fax: 319-656 2232 
 ksbauc@kalonasalesbarn.com   
www.kalonasalesbarn.com  
Fri-Sat Oct 18-19, 2019 FALL FESTIVAL & DRAFT 
HORSE PLOW DAYS Hamilton, MO 64644 For draft 
horse accommodations,  contact Cathy Youtsey at 816-
284-1654. Otherwise contact Robert Blades at 816-390-

0199. http: //northwestmissouristeamandgas.com/   
Sat Oct 19, 2019 Plowing White Hall, IL 62092 Kenny 
Wise Contact Jim Buzzard 217-821-5930   
Sat Oct 19, 2019 Rich Hill Fall Draft Horse, Driving 
Horse & Colt Sale Rich Hill, MO 64779, USA CALL: 
Dennis Wendt, Auctioneer (913)285-0076 or 800-416-
2993 OR WRITE: Andrew Schrock 10519 E Albert Rd., 
Rich Hill, MO 64779 or Ethan Brubacker 2853 S 1125 
Rd., Rich Hill, MO 64779 View online @ 
http://www.wendtauction.com  
Sun Oct 20, 2019 MDHMA newsletter due date. Send to 
Milamari55@mac.com 
Mon Oct 21, 2019 Draft Horse Pull Kalona, IA 7:00 
P.M. Joe Miller 573-682-0048 
http://www.clydesusa.com/event/2018-world-
clydesdale-show-2/  
  
Sat Oct 26, 2019 Rural Heritage Day St. Genevieve, MO 
Jack Donze 573-883-5687 
https://www.visitstegen.com/rural-heritage-days/  
 
November  
Sat-Sun Nov 9-10, 2019 Dave’s Plowing Levasy, MO 
Dave Eichman 816-719-1383  
  
December 
Sat Dec 7, 2019 25th Old-Fashioned Christmas 
Parade Lawrence,11:00 A.M. Elaine VanDeventer 
evandeventer@embarq.mail 785- 856-4437  
  
Fri Dec 20, 2019 MDHMA newsletter due date Send to 
Milamari55@mac.com 
 
 

MDHMA Events 
Please send any information to Robyn 
at robyn1030@gmail.com or call/text 314-803-8969  

 
 
 
 
 


